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Alexander Torres 

ji 1 l/l 6:OO 03:59 PM 

To: “Kenneth Stanley” < KSTANLEY@fcc.gov> 
cc: Maria D Ptzarro/TLDPR!MAIlCORP@MAILCORP 

Subject: Re. TSTT Accounting Rate filingB 

Privlieged / Confidential Information may be contained in this message. If you are not the addressee 
Indicated in this message (or responsible for delivery of the message to such person), you may not 

copy or deliver this message to anyone. In such case, you should destroy this message and kmdly 

notify the sender by reply email. Please advise Immediately if you or your employer do not consent 

to Internet ema!\ for messages of this kind. Opinions, conclusions and other Information In this 

message that do not relate to the official business of my company shall be understood as neither -? 
given nor endorsed by it. ., 

Mr. Stanley: 

Per our conversation, 1 went to the Carrier Relations Department and an assistant to the manager, 
Ms. Victoria Rivera, provided me with the following information: 

From April 1, 1997 to March 31, 1998 
Total Accounting Rate $1.20 

TSTT TLD 
$0.60 $0.60 

From Apnl 1, 1998 to March 31, 1999 
Tots1 Accounting Rate $1.05 $0.525 $0.525 

From April 1, 1999 to June 30, 1999 
Total Accounting Rate $0.90 $0.45 $0.45 

From July 1, 1999 to December 31, 1999 
Total Accounting Rate $0.83 $0.415 $0.415 

I 

From January 1, 2000 until further notice 
Total Accounting Rate $0.38 $0.19 $0.19 

The assistant also handed me a copy of the recent agreement between TSTT and TLD reducing the 
accounting rate to $0.38 per min. as of January lst, 2000. The agreement was signed by Ms. 
Rivera on November 2nd, 2000 and by Derick Rutherford on November 13th, 2000. 

I tried to reach you at your phone number and left you a voice mail message. Nonetheless, I will 
fax York the agreement for your review and consideration. If you have any other questions or 

concerns, or need additional information, please don’t hesitate to call me at (787) 273-5631. On 
behalf of the company, please accept my appologies for the tardiness. 

Cordrally, 

Alexander Torres 
1.LD Legal Department 

“Kenneth Stanley” <KSTANLEY@fcc.gov> 

“Kenneth Stanley” To: <Alexander.Torres@tldpr.com > 


